
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mawnan Families,  

We have had another productive, enjoyable and successful week at school.  

We’ve been enjoying the lovely dry weather and the opportunity to explore 

our wonderful new school garden. The plant sale in the village last Sunday 

raised an incredible £474. Thank you very much Zinnia and Lucy. 

Thank you very much for joining your child’s 

teacher for their parent teacher meeting this 

week. We were delighted that we nearly had 

100% attendance at the meetings.  

Have a wonderful bank holiday weekend,   

Miss Pridmore  

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events                          Attendance   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.mawnanschool.com 

30th April 2021     

Please put these dates in your diaries:  

May 

3rd Bank Holiday school closed 

29th PTA Walking Fayre 

31st to the 4th June – Half Term 

 

June 2021  

7th, 8th & 9th – Closure Days (School closed to 

everyone) 

 

 

 

Four classes reached our attendance target of 

98% this week. Well done! 

Oppie –  97.33%        0 - late 

Topper –  100%  0 - late 

Pico –   100%  0 - late 

Fusion –  98.93% 0 – late 

Dart –   100%  0 - late 

Well done Topper, Pico and Dart Class for having 

the highest attendance this week.  

 

 



 

Ofsted Parent View  

We normally ask you to complete a questionnaire at this term’s parent 

teacher meetings and this year we would be incredibly grateful if you could 

complete the Ofsted Parent View online questionnaire.  

Our Ofsted inspection window is now open as our last inspection was in 2017. 

The information gathered through Parent View will play a valuable part of 

our next inspection. Thank you so much for your support with this.  

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 
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Sailing  

Year 5 and Year 6 had a very gusty start to their sailing season with the 

Helford River Sailing Trust last Friday. It was an excellent opportunity to learn 

how to rig the boats and do some shore side tacking. We can’t wait to get 

on the water this week!  

We would like to thank Austen for coordinating this incredible club and thank 

all of our parent and staff volunteers for supporting us.  

 



Covid-19  

Although safety measures are changing in line with the government 

roadmap, the government guidance for schools remains the same and our 

safety measures remain the same.  

To keep us all safe please continue to follow our safety plans: 

• If your child or anyone in your household is displaying symptoms or 

awaiting the outcome of a test, do not come to school - you must 

self-isolate the whole household during this time 

• Maintain a 2 metre distance from other families and staff whilst at 

school  

• Wear a face covering when you are on the school grounds  

• Do not come into the school building  

• Arrive at the correct staggered time for drop off and pick-ups (only 

one parent to drop off)  

• Swiftly exit the school grounds 

• Do not gather in groups  

• Keep the one way system clear so everyone is able to safely enter 

and exit the school grounds  

• Follow the government’s current guidance outside of school at all 

times 

• We will continue to follow our risk assessment, in line with government 

guidance, and communicate any updates as they come to light. 

The safety of the children, staff and families remains paramount and 

regulations are closely adhered to, at all times, in school. Please 

continue to support us by following our guidelines. 

• Lateral Flow Tests 

Anyone who does not have symptoms can now get regular rapid lateral 

flow tests to check for COVID-19. 

https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests 
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School Uniform 

Thank you for your continued commitment to our school uniform. Logoed 

uniform can be purchased in town at Castle Sports or via their website.  

https://www.castlesports.co.uk/mawnan-school 

Girls Boys 

Grey knee-length pinafore or skirt 

Grey trousers or shorts 

Pale blue polo shirt 

Navy blue sweatshirt or cardigan with school 

logo (from Castle Sports) 

Grey or white socks / Navy or grey tights 

Black school shoes (no high boots or open toed 

sandals) 

Navy blue and white gingham dress for summer 

wear (not jumpsuits) 

Grey trousers or shorts 

Pale blue polo shirt 

Navy blue sweatshirt or cardigan with school 

logo (from Castle Sports) 

Grey socks 

Black school shoes  

  

PE Uniform  

White P.E. shirt with school logo (from Castle Sports) 

Navy blue shorts, leggings or tracksuit trousers (unbranded)  

Navy blue Skort (from Castle Sports) 

Suitable footwear for P.E. e.g. trainers (preferably black or blue) 
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Term Dates  

 

Our remaining three INSET days are on Monday 7th June, Tuesday 8th June 

and Wednesday 9Th June



 


